
 
 

 

Bulletin 19 for Parents/Guardians  

30-05-2022 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Reminder we are closed, Thursday June 2nd 4pm for the Summer Break.  

 

State Exams: 

Leaving Cert, LCA and Junior Cert state exams start on Wednesday June 8th, 2022. Please visit 
Examination Information - State Examination Commission (examinations.ie) for full details of 
exam timetables and procedures. 

Summer Exams: 

Please note that the summer exam timetables for all 1st, 2nd and 5th year students are available 
on the school website www.ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie  

Booklists: 

We are finalising our booklists, and these will be available on the school website before the end 
of this week. 

Book Grant Application: 

Please click on this link to complete the Book Grant Application Form. The deadline for this 
application is FRIDAY JUNE 10th.  https://forms.office.com/r/bi2fafCY0J  

 

You will be informed of all back-to-school schedules via Bulletin and the school website later in 
the summer.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support for our school this 
academic term. Wishing you and your children a safe and enjoyable summer.  

Le gach deághuí, 

 ___________________ 

Rachel O’ Connor,  Tracey Edwards 

Principal,   Deputy Principal 

https://www.examinations.ie/?l=en&mc=ex&sc=aa
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